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FINAL NOTICE- MAY 3, 2017 
WATER METER REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
DISRUPTION OF WATER SERVICE NOTICE 

 
Dear SCMA Water Customer: 
 
The Schuylkill County Municipal Authority (SCMA) is rapidly moving forward to completing our 
MANDATORY Water Meter Replacement Project.  SCMA has previously provided you with notice informing 
you of this Project, which has been underway since August 2016.  Our Installer, LENEGAN Plumbing & 
Heating has not heard back from you in regards to scheduling your meter replacement, and you have failed to 
meet the deadline requirements.  Many of you have received letters, doorhangers and phone calls in an effort to 
allow you to set up an appointment for your new meter installation. We understand how difficult it is to find the 
time to be available for this new water meter installation.  However, it only takes approximately 15-20 minutes 
to change the meter.  Should you fail to contact LENEGAN, or answer their attempts to set your appointment - 
You may lose your water service until an appointment is scheduled.  Please be advised that water service, 
without the proper equipment, will risk termination of service.  If you have a disruption of water service, you 
will need to schedule an appointment immediately with SCMA.  In that case, the new meter installation, and 
water reconnection, will only be completed during normal business hours.  The water meter, at your home or 
business, must be changed in order to be compatible with the drive-by meter reading system currently in use.  
Again, there is no cost to you for this work. LENEGAN Plumbing & Heating will do their best to 
accommodate your schedule.   
 
It is very important that you contact LENEGAN Plumbing & Heating, at the telephone number or web address 
listed below to set up an appointment for the meter replacement work AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  Access to the 
water meter in your residence or business is required. Appointments are available Monday through Friday 
from 9 AM to 6 PM and Saturday from 8 AM to 4 PM.  The meter installer will have an identification badge 
that is approved by the SCMA.  Please be sure that your water meter is accessible prior to the scheduled 
installation date and time.  If you are a building owner, please notify your occupants of this meter replacement 
and water service interruption.  This is a mandatory system wide meter replacement project and every 
residential and small business SCMA customer will be required to have their water meter replaced.  We thank 
you in advance for your cooperation with the implementation of this program. 

Lenegan Plumbing & Heating, LLC 
222 West Avenue 

Ocean City NJ   08226   
Please call the Toll Free telephone number, or use the online booking tool listed below, to set up your 
appointment, or if you have any questions concerning the Meter Replacement Project.     

Toll Free Number: 1-855-892-3830 
or 

www.ocnjplumber.com 
Click on “Book your Water Replacement” icon (Zones A, B or C) 

AVOID POSSIBLE INTERRUPTION OF SERVICE 
METER REPLACEMENT IS MANDATORY BY JUNE 7, 2017 

http://www.ocnjplumber.com/

